

St. Charles Parish

OFFICE OF THE COUNCIL SECRETARY

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 783-5000 • www.stcharlesparish.gov

COUNCIL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE:

JANUARY 9, 2025

TO:

MR. LUIS MARTINEZ GIS SPECIALIST

FROM:

MICHELLE IMPASTATO

COUNCIL SECRETARY

On behalf of the members of the St. Charles Parish Council, we would like to thank you for your attendance at our parish council meeting on Monday, January 6, 2025.

The information you provided to the public and the council in regards to GIS was very informative.

MI/ag

cc:

Parish Council

Ms. Samantha de Castro

Mr. Anthony Ayo